
House Committee on Revenue?900 Court Street NE ?Salem, OR 97301
March 22, 2021

Dear House Committee on Revenue,

PLEASE vote YES on HB 3244 to expand the Oregon Production Incentive Fund (OPIF) from $14 million to $20 million. I have 
worked in Post Production for 20 years and Oregon has something special that needs to be nurtured. I was in L.A. for many years, 
and I’m so happy and impressed that I can live in Portland and work on projects for Nike, Epson, Google and Humana.

Please vote YES, YES, YES on HB 3244!!

Best regards, 

Nick Sanders
SANDERS POST
nick.edit@icloud.com
310-292-1557
sanderspost.com


